Lynsay Coupe

From: -

Sent: 26 July 2024 18:11
To: Licensing
Subject: Re: Objection regarding shop.

On Fri, 26 Jul, 2024, 3:22 pm Licensing, <Licensing@ leicester.gov.uk> wrote:

Hi

Thank you for your response, please can you let me know what number _you live at?

Regards

Vicky Marshall

Licensing Officer

Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 3:02 PM
To: Licensing <Licensing@|eicester.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Objection regarding shop.

Thank you for your response..
My full name is IEEEEEEEEEE
pcidress <

Please take action against them asap as there are highly chances that they will start any other illegal activities...
Thank you

On Tue, 23 Jul, 2024, 4:26 pm Licensing, <Licensing@Ieicester.gov.uk> wrote:

Thank you for your email in relation to a new premises application.



In order for your representation to be accepted, please provide your full name and address.

Regards

Amy Day

Licensing Officer (Policy & Applications Team)

Licensing Authority

Phone: 0116 454 3030

Email: amy.day@leicester.gov.uk

Web:  www.leicester.gov.uk/licensing

If you have made an application or sent us an email and have received an automatic acknowledgment please do
not try and call licensing — we will respond to you as soon as we are able.

Applications and emails are dealt with in strict date order.

!ent: Tues!ay, Ju‘y 23,2024 4:11 PM

To: Licensing <Licensing@I|eicester.gov.uk>
Subject: Objection regarding shop.

Respected authority,

We have an objection regarding this shop which mention below with details



*Address: 62, Hinkley road, LE3 ORD.

*Shop name : LIYA Supermarket.

As on Hinkley road there are already many Off-licence shops available and recently one more has opened which is 'LIYA
Supermarket'. This shop is responsible for selling illegal non uk duty paid cigarettes in this area which is against the law of the
UK.

As he fixed liquor license notice but sometimes they removed it and sometimes put it back on display.

Additionally they are open till mid night and usually groups of people are standing out side of that shop. As a local community
we are not feeling safe while passing through that way.

Thank you.



